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During our management of the COVID-19 pandemic, we have been allowing one support person/escort per patient for visits

to CancerCare Manitoba.

Effective March 25, 2020, we are tightening our risk reduction measures. Effective immediately, support persons/escorts

will not be allowed to accompany patients for visits except in exceptional circumstances.

Pediatric patients are allowed only one parent/care giver to be present at the appointment.

Thank you.


